
Friends and fellow citizens: 
  
What a glorious time we had two weeks ago opening Melva Campbell Park! 
  
Since then, over and over again, I’ve heard from our citizens that the park vastly 
exceeded their expectations. This was a job well done by all. Congratulations! 
  
Here are links to Elisa’s photographs, taken during both Friday’s donor party and 
Saturday morning’s grand opening. (The images are all Elisa’s, although I have done a 
little editing on some of the photographs.) The images are fully downloadable if you so 
desire. 
  
https://adobe.ly/3z2JExh   Friday evening 
  
https://adobe.ly/3RVV1zD    Saturday grand opening 
  
As you view Elisa’s great work here, I hope the photographs bring a smile to your face, 
a fond recollection of a red-letter date in the city’s history, and a sense of pride in what 
all your efforts have delivered for the benefit of our town’s residents for generations to 
come. 
  
Regards to all, Kelly 
  
  

 

  

L. Kelly Jones 
Mayor - City of Westworth Village 
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